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Hansen, Edward J . , EMNRD 

From: L. Peter Galusky, Jr. P.E. [Ipg@texerra.com] 

Tuesday, March 25, 2008 10:32 AM 

Hansen, Edward J., EMNRD 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: Lara Weinheimer; Kristin Pope 

Subject: Notification of environmental drilling activities for Rice Operating Company 

Edward 

This note is to supercede the one(s) that I previously sent. (I am having e-mail server difficulties this 
morning ... and I apologize for stacking your in-box with incomplete messages!) 

Please be advised that I plan to supervise environmental drilling activities on Wednesday, April 2nd for 
Rice Operating Company, as noted below: 

Vacuum SWD. E-2 Junction Box. OCD Case Number 1R0425-01. Unit E Sec 2 T18S R 35E. We 
will be plugging and abandoning the existing down-gradient 2-inch diameter monitor well (as it has 
sanded) and replacing it with another. 

Vacuum SWD. K-35-1 Boot. OCD Case Number 1R0425-03. Unit K Sec 35 T 17S R 35E. We will be 
installing a 4-inch diameter groundwater recovery and monitor well approx. 35 to 50 ft down-gradient 
from the former boot. 

If you are in the neighborhood you are most welcomed to join us. Otherwise, please call me if you have 
any questions or need additional information. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

PeteG. 

L. Peter Galusky, Jr. Ph.D. 
Principal 
Texerra 
Energy Square 
505 N. Big Spring, Suite 404 
Midland, Texas 79701 
E-mail: lpg@texerra.com 
Web: www.texerra.com 
Office Telephone/Fax: 877-534-9001 
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